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Auxiliary Attends LACF Volunteer Fair 
Los Altos Community Foundation  

El Camino Auxiliary leaders participated in 

the Los Altos Community Foundation 

Volunteer Fair on August 24th, 2019. 

Several hundred prospective volunteers 

attended the fair on the Downtown 

Green. President-Elect Pilar Camps and 

Director of Membership Teresa Day 

volunteered to staff our booth—and they 

did an amazing job! We’ll be sure to see 

some new recruits soon.  

The Auxiliary Board would love to do 

more events like these in the future! If 

you’re interested in helping with 

recruitment and have ideas about future 

opportunities, please contact the office!  

 

 

 

 
The days seem to be passing by so quickly!  Soon fall will be here bringing cooler 
weather and falling leaves everywhere. 
  
Our Board members are settling into their particular duties, they each bring their 
special touch to our Auxiliary family. 
  
Thanks for your patience with the challenge of parking, added to the 
construction being done all around campus.  Thanks also for all you do for others 
and for each other….. 
  
“You make a difference in everything you do” 
Anonymous 
  

 

   In Memoriam 
Marion Ruth Scatchard 

 

Marion passed away peacefully 

on August 19th 2019 at the age 

of 96. She will be forever 

remembered for her youthful 

spirit and enthusiasm for life.  

Her career in the electronics 

industry spanned 60 years, 

when she retired and began 

volunteering with the Auxiliary 

and the Los Altos Discovery 

Shop. Marion was a great team 

leader and teacher for many—

no job was too much for her.  

Marion is survived by her 

nephew, great nephews, and 

her “California Family” of many 

loving friends.  

 

 

Message from the president 
Judy van Dyck 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Special Announcements 
 Back to School  

It’s that time of year again! As Saint Francis, Blach, 

and other neighboring schools kick back into 

session, remember to give yourself extra time to 

come to your shift. Traffic may become more dense 

and parking is, as always, pretty tight.  

 

 El Camino Hospital Roster 

Junior and Senior Volunteers: the Auxiliary office is 

currently producing our new Membership Roster. 

This roster will list your name, address, email, and 

phone number. An email with more information 

about the roster will be sent out soon, and if you 

would like to opt out of sharing any of the above 

information, please respond to the email promptly 

when it arrives!  

 

 Amenities Cart 

Our Los Gatos Amenities Cart is up and running! 

Thank you to our junior volunteers for staffing the 

cart—and making our patient’s experiences that 

much better.   

 

 

It’s your new Newsflash Editor here! I’m really 

excited to be taking on this role for the Auxiliary 

and to able to connect with all of you. Next edition, 

I’ll be formally introducing myself and officially 

stepping into this position.  

My goal is to make this newsletter as informative as 

it is fun to read…so I’m starting off my first edition 

with a photo contest! I know from experience that 

my old Escort shift would get up to a fair amount of 

shenanigans! Of course, I love shift bonding and I’d 

love for you to email me the funniest group photo 

of YOUR shift for a chance to be featured in the 

Newsflash and win some cool prizes! Email your 

photos to me at: euyang2008@gmail.com  

        Eunice Yang  

 
 

 
 

Newsflash Photo Contest! 
Get Excited! 
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